## Dear Parents/Guardians

As part of our Romans topic, we will be going to Vindolanda on an educational visit. During the visit the children will have the opportunity to learn more about the Romans in Britain by visiting the archaeological site of Hadrian's Wall and learning about the life of a soldier in the army museum.

Our visit will take place on **Monday 11<sup>th</sup> February 2019**. We will be travelling by coach, leaving school at **9.15am promptly** and returning to school by **3.00pm** as normal.

As always each class will need parent helpers to accompany us on the visit and to help supervise the children. **Three parents** will be needed for each class and spaces will be allocated on a first come, first serve basis. If you would like to accompany us on this trip, please speak to a member of the Year 2 team.

As children in Year 2 are entitled to Universal Free School Meals, school will provide all children with a balanced, healthy school packed lunch.

The journey to Hexham will take us approximately 45 minutes so if your child suffers from travel sickness then please feel free to give them travel sickness tablets first thing on the morning prior to leaving.

The cost of this visit has been partly subsidised by the PTFA, who have contributed £250 towards the cost of this visit. In accordance with the 1988 Education Reform Act we can only ask for a voluntary contribution of £9.00 to cover the cost of the rest of the visit, this includes the workshops and the coach travel. This payment can only be made via **parent pay**. If your child is entitled to free school meals because you are in receipt of benefits, or is pupil premium, there will be no charge.

Please return the reply slip to the school office by Wednesday 30<sup>th</sup> January.

Thank you for your continued support			
The Year 2 Team			
*************	********	********	*******
I give permission for:	in class:	to go Vindolanda.	
Medical conditions:			-
Contact number:	Signed:		